
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Tuesday, February 17, 2015 

Elementary Principal’s Office 

8:30 a.m. 
 

Chair Richard Wrensch called the meeting to order.   

 

Members Present were:  Carol O’Neil, Andrew Swanson, Richard Wrensch, Principals Kristine Blakeley 

and Cale Vogel, Director of Teaching & Learning Lisa Krohn, and Superintendent Michael Garvey 

 

Also Present:  Elementary teacher Sam Hett, Middle School teacher Megan Rojemann, and High School 

teacher Eric Rojemann 

 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted. 

 

Motion by O’Neil/Swanson to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion carried. 

 

Elementary teacher Sam Hett presented the instructional strategies being used at the elementary level for 

mathematics emphasizing the individual nature and increased problem solving.  A variety of strategies 

have replaced textbooks. 

 

Middle school teacher Megan Rojemann presented the instructional strategies being used at the middle 

school level of mathematics emphasizing individual levels, increased problem solving, and use of groups.  

The change to 90 minute periods has helped facilitate the instruction. 

 

High school teacher Eric Rojemann presented the instructional strategies and curriculum changes at the 

high school level.  The biggest change is the switch to Integrated Math.  The changes have the greatest 

affect on current 10
th
 graders.  Eric presented documents showing the integrated course work. 

 

Mrs. Krohn presented proficiency reports which will ultimately replace the report cards in grades K-8.  

The student reports will indicate proficiency based upon a student’s level versus age. 

 

Mr. Wrensch left at 9:45 a.m. 

 

The Committee discussed the proficiency reports in great length and looked at examples. 

   

Motion by Swanson/O’Neil to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 


